
  
      

  

 

       

  
  

 

  

    

              

            

    

                 

             

          

                  

             

 

              

               

                  

    

              

                 

               

               

          

      



             

               

             

             

         

               

             

             

            

           

                 

  

               

     

                

                 

          

                

              

            

               

                

                  

                 

                 

       

              

           

                 

             

             

              

              

                

              



               

              

             

            

          

              

      

               

 

             

                  

               

               

             

          

                 

               

                 

                 

              

               

                

   

               

               

            

              

              

 

                   

  

       



                
            

              

                  

               

    

                  

                 

                  

                   

    

             

               

             

            

              

             

    

                

                

                

                

             

               

            

              

             

              

                

              

       

                  

           

           

              



This is also a perfect fit for a public/private relationship whereby a philanthropic or

entrepreneurial organisation funds a series of supported accommodation facilities with tax

incentives. At the moment, these facilities are few and far between, and a coordinated

approach to providing wider care is sorely needed.

Once again, thank you for providing us with the opportunity to present our ideas for the future of all

carers and those they care for.

Yours sincerely,

Leane




